
London: Panel discussion with The New York Times London bureau chief at the Embassy of Serbia 
Tuesday, 06 June 2017.

On the eve of the upcoming general election in the United Kingdom, the Embassy of the
Republic of Serbia in London organized a panel discussion with Steven Erlanger, The New York
Times London bureau chief, about the snap elections in the United Kingdom and their impact on
the future relations of the United Kingdom with the European Union and the United States. A
considerable number of the diplomatic corps representatives took part in the panel, which was
organized in cooperation with the Diplomatic Press Attachés' Association of London.
  
Serbian daily "Blic" wrote about this event: http://www.blic.rs/vesti/svet/njujork-tajms-u-ambasa
di-srbije-u-londonu/9dpjs8z   
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